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From: Kate Madsen
To: "Norm Hill"; "Hori Awa"; "Huirama Matatahi"; "John Devonshire"
Cc: "Shawn McLean"; "Mark Pelan"; "James Gleeson"
Subject: RE: Glesson Quarry.
Date: Wednesday, 16 March 2022 5:00:30 PM
Attachments: image001.png


Kia Ora Norm, Hori and WWT representatives,
 
Thank you for making contact.
 
I can advise that we will be lodging a comprehensive updated application for Gleeson Managed
Fill which includes Fill Areas 2, 3 and 4 by early April at latest.
 
I will send a link to the application through to both Norm, Hori and also Waikato-Tainui at the
time of lodgement.
 
In regard to the renewal of the Gleeson Quarry Regional Consents, which is a separate suite of
applications lodged back in 2020, I will provide an updated link to the application and documents
within the next week or so – I am on leave from tomorrow, back for 3 days next week and then


away again until 30th March. There is a lot of information, so I do want to make sure it is
organised for easy access before providing a link.
 
Ngā mihi maioha
 
Kind Regards,
Kate Madsen
Director – Paua Planning


Environmental & Social Impact Assessments - Resource Consents - Planning Advice and Action
Phone: +64 9 4422959
Mobile: +64 21 944583
Email: kate@pauaplanning.co.nz
178 Bawden Road R.D 2 Dairy Flat Albany Auckland 0792 New Zealand
DISCLAIMER:
This e-mail message and accompanying data may contain information that is confidential and subject to privilege.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message
or data is prohibited.
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender at pauaplanning@pauaplanning.co.nz immediately and
delete all material pertaining to this e-mail.


 


From: Norm Hill <norm@tehira.co.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, 9 March 2022 9:44 PM
To: 'Kate Madsen' <kate@pauaplanning.co.nz>; Hori Awa <hori.awa@whanui.org.nz>; Huirama
Matatahi <huirama.matatahi@gmail.com>; John Devonshire <johnd@rakaumanga.school.nz>
Subject: Glesson Quarry.
 
Teenaa koe Kate. 
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Following our discussion today regarding the status of Glesson and Cox Managed Fill application
and also the suite of regional operational consents and response due under S92, please direct all
queries and information to Hori. 
 
I have ccd the Whanui Board executives as a matter of transparency.  
 
Naaku nei 
 
Norm
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